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From: Announcement <MyFAU_Administrator@fau.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 2:06 PM
Subject: A Message from President Saunders

A Message to the University Community from President Saunders:

This morning the Florida Atlantic University Police Department was notified that one of its off-duty police
officers, Jimmy Ho, was involved in a shooting in a private residence in Boynton Beach on Monday night. The
officer has been arrested by the Boynton Beach Police Department and FAU has placed him on administrative
leave pending further investigation. The FAU Police Department is working with the Boynton Beach Police
Department to obtain full information about this shooting, which left a woman severely injured. She has been
hospitalized. I am sure that everyone in the FAU community joins me in expressing deep sympathy to the
victim of this shooting and her family.

This message has been distributed on behalf of President Mary Jane Saunders.



